SWAP MODELERS JULY 2021 MEETING MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm at the Club Field, Pat Murphy president presiding. July's meetings minutes were read and accepted. The treasurer's report was given and also accepted. Art said that he already has some sponsors and donations for the Charm City event. New member Will Williams was welcomed to the Club. Will is a full time musician who plays several instruments and flies EDF jets.

The new TRUST test and the options for taking it was discussed.

It was suggested and approved to have the next Club meeting on the same day as our Model Aviation day event.

Art informed us that the new portable toilet at the Field is being supplied by the Baltimore County parks service at no cost to us.

A motion was made and passed to advertise the Charm City event and invite the general public to attend.

Wayne Bury suggested getting in touch with DAV and offer to give training to some of their members before or after our event in September. Art said that he would contact them to see if they were interested. Wayne also suggested more help with the cooking at the event, possibly bringing in outside persons. Mike Lewis who usually handles the cooking, said he was satisfied with how things are.

George Fowler asked for clarification on the definition of "controlled airspace" and how it would affect persons flying at non AMA fields.

Mike Lewis asked if the Club would be willing to offer training to some Morgan State students. Several members said they would be willing to help and suggested doing it on the Model Aviation event on the 14th

Tone Herold said that Fredricksburg RC is having a "fly anything" event August 25-26th. He said that it is a very nice facility.

Art Vail showed a 27% Lanier "Cap 232" that he built years ago. He has repowered it with a DLE 55. He said that the purple and white paint scheme looks like Ravens colors but the plane was built and covered before the Ravens existed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30pm, 22 members attending.

A 50/50 drawing was held after the meeting. Bob Pollokoff was the lucky winner donating the pot back to the Club.

Next meeting will be on August 14th at 10am at the Club Field.